
  

ROUND UP 
February 2020  

2020 State Convention Convener, April Nicholls, seems to have 

got caught up in red (and other) tape. Hope she can get           

unraveled soon! 
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DIARY DATES 

February 

 

Mon 3rd   Whyalla Twirlers: 2nd Birthday Dance CANCELLED 

Tue 4th         JVC Square Dance: Re-Opens 

Fri 7th         Scoot Back Squares: Valentines Theme Dance 

Tue 11th   Sunset Twirlers: St Valentines Dance 

Wed 12th      Adelaide Outlaws Plus: Closed 

Thu 13th   Diggers Delights: St Valentines Dance 

Fri 14th          Paddle Steamers: Hearts & Flowers Night 

Sat 15th   Wild Frontier: 47th Birthday Dance 

Mon 17th       Adelaide Outlaws: St. Valentine's Charity Dance 

Thu 27th   SASDS: Monthly Meeting 

March 

 

Mon 2nd        Whyalla Twirlers: 2nd Birthday Dance 

Sat 7th           Kannella Squares: A & C Dance CANCELLED 

Wed 11th    Adelaide Outlaws Plus: Closed 

Fri 13th          Paddle Steamers: Pancake Night 

Mon 16th    Adelaide Outlaws: St. Patrick's Spud Feast 

Tue 17th   Sunset Twirlers: Harmony Day Dance (Orange) 

Tue 17th   Yorke Promenaders: St Patrick's Day Dance 

Fri 20th  - Sun 22nd  Wild Frontier: Weekend Away in Burra 

Fri 20th         Scoot Back Squares: Come And Try Night 

Sat 21st  SARDA: Round Dance 

Thu 26th  SASDS: Monthly Meeting 
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Hello Everyone, 

Well the New Year has begun and I hope everyone enjoyed a good and safe 

Christmas and New Year. I am looking forward to this years activities, the Port 

Broughton State Convention is going well with Trybooking up and running for 

business. 

The Pt Parham dance is getting better and bigger each year. 

I’m sad to say that Margaret Lockett passed away just before Christmas, she was 

a member of Wild Frontier, Hawthorn Hoedowners and Riverland Squares at  

Renmark. Margaret had been a member of the Society since 1985 until 1998, and 

she was the life of the Renmark Square Dancing Club. People of her caliber will 

be sorely missed by the Society and indeed Australian Square Dancing.   

It’s good to see Thelma McCue is still continuing with her round dancing. Rounds 

is good fun and a little different, you ought to try it. 

Australia Day dances proved to be a good excuse for a BBQ and fun times on the 

floor. Looking forward to the wearing of the green in March. 

Wild Frontier is turning 47 with birthday celebrations on Saturday 15th February, it 

going to be good and looking forward seeing a lot of people joining in the          

celebrations 

Whyalla Twirlers were going to celebrate their 2nd birthday on Monday 3rd of 

February, but have to postpone this until March while their regular hall is closed 

for renovations. I hope some of us can still make the trip to Whyalla to help them 

celebrate. I know Karen and I are trying to work around it this year. 

 

Thank you 

Murray Dempsey 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE  

DISCLAIMER: The South Australian Square Dance Society Inc. and the Editor DO NOT 

ACCEPT any responsibility for any goods or services advertised, or statements made, in 

this magazine.  

Murray Dempsey ,  President 
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SASDS  COMMITTEE  NEWS 
A new decade of fun & fellowship with Square Dancing was off to a great start with 

New Year & Australia Day celebration dances. Now we  look forward to Valentine’s 

Day dances & birthdays for Wild Frontier [47
th
] & Whyalla Twirlers [2

nd
]. 

The 2020 Calendar is now available on our website: www.squaredancingsa.com 

Our State Convention ‘Steampunk’ at Port Broughton is also featured there. With 

Jaden Frigo from Victoria as feature caller it’s sure to be fantastic. A link to an 

accommodation list is on our website and Convention Registration is available via 

Trybooking. www.trybooking.com/BGAUV 

The SASDS Committee has quite a heavy schedule this year including very 

necessary revisions of some clauses in the Constitution. A sub- committee will 

focus on this and bring recommendations forward for discussion. Members will 

receive updates as progress is made. 

We are also working on a Yearly Planner of matters the Committee needs to 

attend to. When completed, this should streamline the actions & decisions the 

Society needs to make month by month. 

The National Square Dancing Convention Board would like your opinion on attire 

at conventions, so have your say via the link on our website. 

All Clubs are in full swing, so enjoy another great year of dancing.  

Cheers, Pauline 

FROM THE EDITORS DESK 
Welcome to the first of the 2020 editions of Round Up. 

This edition is chockers with new learners classes, news on the forthcoming State 

Convention and lots of Christmas happy snaps. 

I often hear that word of mouth is the best way to entice new dancers to our activity 

and the classes promoted in this edition are a call to action if you know of anyone 

who could be enticed, once in the hall make sure they feel welcome and then let 

our callers/cuers work their magic. 

Enjoy 

Stephen 

http://www.squaredancingsa.com
http://www.trybooking.com/BGAUV
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STATE CONVENTION NEWS 
Hello Square Dancers 

Diaries out – make a note!  Circle these dates: Friday 28th, Saturday 29th and 

Sunday 30th August 2020.  This year’s South Australian State Convention is being 

held in Port Broughton on the Yorke Peninsula, just north of Kadina and Wallaroo. 

Our enthusiastic committee is working to provide a truly memorable 45th State 

Convention for you.  We would love you all to join us!  Why not put the dates in 

your calendar now. 

In this issue of Round Up you will find a flyer for the Convention, and also an 

accommodation list. Some of the places close to the venue have already been 

booked, so if you haven’t done so already we suggest you book your 

accommodation as soon as possible. 

Your Convention ticket can be booked through www.trybooking.com/BGAUV or by 

filling out a paper registration form which will soon be available at your club. 

STEAMPUNK is our theme, but what exactly is Steampunk? 

Steampunk derives from the Victorian era when steam engines first appeared on 

the scene.  On theme night, add a touch of fantasy in the form of goggles, jewellery 

incorporating cogs, buttons that don’t match, watch chains, over-sized hats etc to 

your Victorian-era costume and you have Steampunk fashion.  It can be as sober 

or as whacky as you feel comfortable with.  Think elegance or think dress-up – the 

choice is yours! 

More details will be available in future Round Up issues and on the Society 

website squaredancingsa.com 

Your 45th State Convention Convener 

April Nicholls 

http://www.trybooking.com/BGAUV
squaredancingsa.com
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ACCOMMODATION LIST FOR 45TH S.A. STATE CONVENTION 
 

This list is in order of proximity to the dancing venue.  First in, best dressed! 

Port Broughton Hotel Ph: 8635 2004.  This hotel is just across the road from the 
venue.  All rooms have shared facilities.  For more information, check the website 
www.portbroughtonhotel.com.au 

 

Broughton Sunnyside Hotel/Motel Ph: 8635 2100 sunnysidehotel@bigpond.com 
This basic motel-style accommodation is close to the venue.  Each room has an 
ensuite, fridge and tea & coffee making facilities.  There is an on-site bistro 
Wednesday-Sunday inclusive.  Prices: $90/night double, $80 single 

Port Broughton Tourist Park ph: 8635 2188.  Mention square dancing and        
receive 10% discount off normal prices.  (Please note On-line booking will show no 
vacancies, so be sure to phone to book.) 

 
 

Saltwater Beach Shack – whole house, sleeps 8 in 3 bedrooms.  For pricing and 
availability ph Country Getaways 8832 2623 

Broughton Bayside Caravan Park Ph: 0408 352 140 – phone for pricing and 
availability.  Powered and non-powered sites available.  $30 per night for two    
people.  No cabins. 

JoAnne – 4 bedroom accommodation, 12 Kerley Street Ph: 0429 396 660 for   
pricing and availability 

Fishermans Bay Holiday Shacks, ph Betty 8635 2694 or 0431 367 424 for pricing 
and availability 

Vicki Schmidt Fishermans Bay beachfront, ph 0427 352 445 for pricing and    
availability 

Ivan Sparks – Beachfront Fishermans Bay, sleeps 6 ph 0428 353 065 for pricing 
and availability 

Accommodation Type Price (per night) 

Double Room $50 for 1 person, $65 for a couple 

Twin Room $50 for 1 person, $65 for a couple 

Double + 3 Singles 
Room 

$35 per person as singles, $95 for family 

4 Singles Room $35 per person as singles 

Accommoda-
tion Type 

Facilities Normal Price (per 
night) for 2 people 
occupancy 

Powered Site   $39 

Park Cabins (4 
Berth) 

Double bed, bunk beds, basic 
cooking facilities, no ensuite 

$88 
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ACCOMMODATION LIST FOR 45TH S.A. STATE CONVENTION 

(continued) 

 

Willing to travel a little further? 

Wallaroo Caravan Park – cabins and powered and non-powered sites available, 
phone 8823 2531 for prices and availability or book at 
www.wallarooholidaypark.com.au 

Wallaroo Beachfront Tourist Park – cheaper cabins and powered sites available, 
phone 8823 2722 for prices and availability or book at wallaroobeachfronttourist-
park.com.au 

Kadina Caravan Park – cheaper cabins, powered and non-powered sites       
available, phone 8821 2259 for prices and availability 

Broughton Bay RV Park $10/night, no facilities.  Ph 8635 2608 

Alford Recreation Park (has toilets), donation. Ph Barunga West Council 8635 
2107 for information 

Still not happy?  Ph Geoff Smith Real Estate 8635 2566.  They may know of    
others that are available. 

 
(pricing correct as at 7/11/2019) 
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Hi everyone. A very Happy New Square Dance year to everyone 

and we hope you had a nice Xmas-New Year break. 

We had a wonderful finish to 2019 with our MS Xmas dinner and 

Plus Xmas dance. Thanks to everyone who came and made it 

an enjoyable celebration. The dinner was quite a feast with 

many people to cater for - learners and MS dancers - and an 

evening of Xmas dances for all. It was a great atmosphere and 

thanks to all who helped in setting up and packing away. The 

Plus Xmas dance was certainly a hot night but thanks to our loyal 

dancers who helped wrap up the year. 

So, to 2020 and our annual Aussie Night BBQ is just upon us. We are looking for-

ward to a great BBQ dinner and Aussie themed night.  

Looking a little forward, we are planning our Valentines Charity night for Mon 17th 

Feb and encourage you to wear reds. As usual we will have our preloved clothing 

sales on the night with proceeds benefitting our chosen charity. 

Coming soon after that will be our St Patrick’s Spud Feast - always an enjoyable af-

fair with a spud tea to begin the evening. All welcome to come & join us for this 

green themed night. 

www.adelaideoutlaws.com 

https://www.facebook.com/squaredancingadelaide/
http://www.adelaideoutlaws.com
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ADELAIDE OUTLAWS XMAS DANCE DEC 2019 
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Our Christmas breakup night was enjoyed by all, red featured 

highly in our dance attire with some rebels choosing blue instead 

of the traditional colours. 

At our AGM last 

year members 

agreed to casual attire being          

acceptable at normal club nights, this 

change should be  appreciated by 

our ladies during extremes of      

summer and winter. 

Currently the A and C level dancing 

is allocated an hour each per week. 

To supplement this we started        

organising an additional dance once 

every 6 weeks on a  weekend when 

we dance to recorded music, this has 

been well received by the dancers.  

I have unofficially named us the ACE 

group = A &C Enthusiasts 

Maryka 

Happy New Year to all. The dancers at     

Diggers hope you had a restful break and 

partied  happily. Our Christmas break up was 

on the 19 December. We all danced in the 

morning at the RSL, then went to Karen’s and Murray’s for our meal. It was a great, 

fun afternoon if not a little hot at 46!!!  

Some of the learners celebrated at Wild Frontiers New Year Dance. Thank you to 

Jeff and the club for ensuring that we don’t have to go the far too long a break   

without dancing. Might get the dee tees.  

We returned to dancing on 9th January and will see how much all of us remember. 

It was great to have two sets up and dancing.  

Chris Wood  

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/343901843148341/
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Welcome back to our members & all of yours as we head 
into our next year of dancing. There's been a lot happening 
down south with our last theme night for 2019 & our     
Christmas Break Up. 

At our TV Theme night we saw Al Capone, the Lone   
Ranger, a purple Teletubby, Emma Wiggle and June   
Carter-Cash, complete with her autoharp. 

A 'world record' was nearly broken 
at a Friday dance when one     
member was able to sneeze & blow 
their nose in between the two dance 
steps that were being called. He 
didn't miss a beat!!!! 

With the A Van Club staying at Port 
Elliot Caravan Park, we received a 
visit from Deirdre and Guy (Kannella 
Squares) & Wendy & Ken from 
Naracoorte. We value the expertise 
& energy that they bring to our 
dance night. 

Our Christmas Break Up was very 
festive with decorations, special 
supper treats which included some 
Christmas tree shaped watermelon, 
Christmas basket & RAA donated 
raffle prizes, themed outfits & of 
course Les's best selection of 
Christmas music. There were 
presentations, thank you messages 
of appreciation & a Christmas     
version of an all inclusive game 
called I'd Rather'. It was a fun night 
& an excellent way to celebrate    
another year as a Paddle Steamer 
square dancer. 

Gail 
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 I hope all of your readers had a happy Christmas and have 

started the new year well. 

 All of our club members attended our Christmas dinner and en-

joyed a fun night to finish off the year. Twenty different salads 

were offered at the meal, versus the five or six you get at a pub. 

Well done girls. 

Thirteen of us enjoyed a BBQ 

at Donavans on the15th of 

January with the main talk 

around the table being the   

eagerly anticipated dancing 

starting on the 31st of January 

and the 7th of February for   

beginners. Time will tell as to 

how many new members we 

can attract. 

That's all for now. 

Trevor 

Happy New Year to all dancers both Round and Square, hoping the 

festive season was good to you. Last year finished with our usual 

Christmas dance which was enjoyed by all. Many thanks to Shirley, 

Anne and Les who helped with the Cueing and to the dancers who 

helped  throughout  the day. And of course to all my dancers who 

have supported T & T Rounds all  year round. It was a pleasant   

surprise to have Dawn and Graham attend [I know they enjoy some Boppy Two 

Steps], and thanks to the dancers from Sunset Twirlers who also came along to 

help us enjoy our day. Moving along to the tragedies of the fires, my heart goes out 

to all who have been affected. It was good news to hear Anne and Roger were not 

among them. 

I will be starting a new learners class on Feb 2nd, so if you are interested see my 

advertisement in this edition. Remember we still do Rounds at Society, State and 

National Conventions. So if you have nothing to do on a Sunday afternoon, why 

not give it a go. 

So we are all hoping for another good year of dancing 

Regards Thelma 

Happy New Year from Acey Squares, looking forward to 
another great year of dancing, friendship and travelling. 
Chris and Alan 



17 

Our learners class continues to make good progress through 

the program.  Numbers currently remain steady with twelve 

dancers. 

In November we held our Annual General Meeting.  The      

election for President resulted in Rose Wood being elected. 

Congratulations Rose. Thank you to Eddie Lee  for several years service as     

President.  There were no other nominations but since the meeting  Margaret    

Dunstone has volunteered as a committee member.  Ingrid Cottrell continues as 

Vice President and Rosalie Lee as Treasurer. 

Our Christmas dance was a tremendous success.  We ordered 35 dinners and had 

to send out for more. Thank you to Eddie Lee who once again handled the ordering 

of the dinners, Rosalie Lee for making the delicious puddings for dessert and     

Beverley, Dennis, Wayne, Pam Gary, Sally, Trevor, Anne, Rose, Brian, Judy and In-

grid who all helped on the night with either setting up, decorating or helping in the 

kitchen   Rose gave a speech, thanked Eddie and Rosalie and presented them with 

a card and gift recognising their service. We also had a visit from a guide dog.in 

training. 

It is great to welcome everybody back for the new year. At time of writing we have 

only had one week back but numbers have been good so looking forward to a great 

year ahead completing our 25th year.   

Happy Dancing from Anne & Les 
http://sunsettwirlers.com/ 

http://sunsettwirlers.com/
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Sunset Twirlers Christmas Party 2019 



19 



20 

I hope everyone has enjoyed the Christmas Break and most 
importantly kept safe. 

Our Christmas break up night was enjoyed by sixteen         
children.  They had fun making Christmas Tree cookies, thanks 
to Angela Nicholls 
for once again  
keeping the children 

amused.  They enjoyed dancing in     
between Plus and Learners            
brackets and had fun with the Pinata 
kindly donated by Anne and Allan, Doug 
and Julie also donated some lollies to fill 
it.  The visit from Santa (looking         
suspiciously like Scotty) with his helper 
was appreciated, as was the special        
children's supper.  Thanks to Heather for 
supervising. 

Our New Year's Eve dance was another 
great night with over four sets.  Nice to have 
dancers from other clubs joining us and having a 
fun time.  It was good to see Jeff taking time out 
between brackets to sit down and have a chat to 
people.  Our thanks to Jeff for his dedication     
allowing us an enjoyable night. 

Nothing else to report, so I will wish everyone a 
safe, healthy and happy New Year.   

Happy dancing, Pat  

www.wildfrontiersa.com 

Shirley and David have reported that their regular hall 

will be closed for renovations during February, so will 

not be available for the Clubs birthday on 3rd         

February. 

With no suitable alternative hall available they have decided to postpone the       

celebration tentatively until the 2nd March. Ed 

http://www.wildfrontiersa.com
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Well, Christmas and New Year are done and dusted, the gas-

tronomical over-indulgence is over for another 12 months and 

probably most of the resolutions have, by now, fallen by the 

wayside....but what the heck....as long as everyone had a 

great time and got to catch up with family and friends it was all well worth it. 

We had a terrific Christmas 

Dance in December. We  

ended up with three sets on 

the floor all night. We really 

appreciate all the dancers 

that came up from Adelaide 

and across from Whyalla. 

Special thanks to John and 

Jacque for coming up to join 

us from Victor and sharing 

the calling with Scotty. 

Graham and Bev are        

currently in Esperance W.A. 

and will not be back until   

mid-February. Unfortunately, they were blocked for several days on the Nullarbor 

due to the bush fires. 

Scotty also abandoned us as he and Yen headed over to Vietnam for their nieces 

wedding and will also stay for Tet (Chinese New Year). They will be back early   

February. 

Kieko and Darcy came down from Darwin for the school holidays and picked up 

without hardly missing a beat. It's always a pleasure to have them join us. 

‘til next time, Happy Dancing 

Scotty 

We welcome in the new year 2020! Don't know about anyone else 

but the years are going quickly these days. 
 

Scootbacks started back on the 10th January in our new hall at    

Evanston Gardens. We have heating and cooling at a very good 

price. We look forward to seeing you there, it's well worth the drive. 
 

With our Valentine's theme night coming up in 

February I'm sure everyone will be feeling the love  
 

Keep cool and have fun, De Square Lady 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/412371079291994/
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Country Square Dance Diary: 

Mon Pine City Twirlers 

Weekly 7:30 pm 

Records 

Trevor Raftery  

Anglican Hall 

Bay Rd, Mt Gambier 

Mainstream  

8725 7524 

Mon Whyalla Twirlers 

Weekly 7.00pm 

Shirley Gabb Lutheran Church Hall 

Lewthwaite St 

Whyalla Norrie 

Learners/ 

Mainstream 

0423 516 716 

Tue JVC Square 

Dance 

Weekly 1:30pm 

John Casey Carrickalinga House, 

17 Torrens Road, 

Victor Harbor 

Learners/ 

Mainstream 

0400 611 211 

Tue Yorke 

Promenaders 

Weekly 7:30pm 

Peter Scott Church of Christ Hall 

9 Taylor St, Kadina  

Learners/ 

Mainstream 

0419 864748  

Thu Allabout Squares Currently in recess  

Fri Pine City Twirlers 

Weekly 7:30pm 

Records 

Trevor Raftery  

Anglican Hall 

Bay Rd, Mt Gambier 

Learners/

Mainstream  

0438 420 615  

Fri Acey Squares 

Weekly 7:30pm 

CD’s 

Alan & Chris 

Hall 

Lutheran Church Hall 

Magarey Cres, 

Naracoorte 

Mainstream 

0417 820 134  

0410 057 955   

Fri Paddle Steamers 

Weekly 7pm 

Guest Callers  Carrickalinga House, 

17 Torrens Road, 

Victor Harbor 

Mainstream 

8552 3879 

Australian National Square Dance Society Delegate:  Murray Dempsey 

Australian National Square Dance Convention Board member: Jeff Seidel  

National Bodies 

Australian Callers Federation: 

State Coordinator  Jeff Seidel   Board Member Graham Elliott 
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Metropolitan Square Dance Diary: 

Mon Adelaide Outlaws 
Weekly 8pm 

Graham  
Elliott 

Macedonian Hall 
148 Crittenden Rd, Findon 

Mainstream 
8353 1749 

Tue Kannella Squares 
Weekly 6pm C Level 
7pm A Level  
8pm Plus               

Jeff  
Seidel 

Morialta Uniting Church 
26 Chapel St, Magill 

C’s, A’s & 
Plus 
8263 5023 

Tue Sunset Twirlers 
Weekly 8pm 
Learners 7-8pm 

Les  
Tulloch 

Arts Centre 
22 Gawler St, Pt Noarlunga 

Mainstream 
0484233826 

Wed Adelaide Outlaws 
Closed 2nd Wed of 
month 

Graham 
Elliott 

Kilburn Community Centre 
Le Hunte St, Kilburn 

Plus 
8353 1749 
 

Thu Diggers Delights 
Weekly 10am 

Peter 
Scott 

Salisbury RSL, 19 Park Tce, 
Salisbury 

Learners/ 
Mainstream 
0419 864748  

Thu Sunset Twirlers 
Weekly 8pm 

Les  
Tulloch 

Arts Centre 
22 Gawler St, Pt Noarlunga 

Plus 
0484233826 

Fri Wild Frontier 
Weekly 8pm 
Learners 7pm-8pm 

Jeff  
Seidel 

Morialta Uniting Church 
26 Chapel St, Magill 

Mainstream 
8263 5023 

Fri Scoot Back Squares 
Weekly 7:30pm 

Ian 
Rutter 

Evanston Gardens Com-
munity Centre, 
65 Angle Vale Rd,  
Evanston Gardens 

Mainstream 
Gill Arthur 
0408 964 466 

Metropolitan Round Dance Diary: 

Sun T&T Rounds 
Weekly 12 - 2pm 
2 .30– 4.30pm 

Thelma McCue 
Phase 2 to 4 
Phase 2 to 3 
Learners 

Chandelier Ballroom 
Cassie St, Collinswood 

8261 8128 

Sun Sunset Twirlers 

Weekly 6.30 pm 

Les and Anne 
Tulloch  

Cooinda 
Neighbourhood Centre 
Cnr Diagonal Rd and 
Sturt Rd, Sturt 

Phase 2 to 
3+ 
0484233826 

Wed Sunset Twirlers 
Weekly 7 pm 

Les and Anne 
Tulloch  

Cooinda 
Neighbourhood Centre 
Cnr Diagonal Rd and 
Sturt Rd, Sturt 

Phase 4 to 6 
0484233826 

Fri T&T Rounds 
Weekly 7:30 pm 

Thelma McCue 
Phase 4 to 5 

Chandelier Ballroom 
Cassie St, Collinswood 

8261 8128 
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Contact Us 

Postal Correspondence to: SASDS Secretary 

 PO Box 6412, Halifax St, Adelaide 5000 

Articles for Round Up: sasds.roundup@gmail.com 

South Australian Callers Association: 

President Jeff Seidel Secretary/Treasurer Les Tulloch 

Committee & Club Representatives 

Adelaide Outlaws Dawn Elliott 8353 1749 dawn@adelaideoutlaws.com 

Diggers Delights Chris Wood 041 2326 028  chriswoodlereve@gmail.com  

JVC Square Dance John Casey 040 0611 211 jvcasey@hotmail.com  

Kannella Squares    

Scoot Back Squares Mervin Hier 040 7718 267  

Sunset Twirlers Ingrid Cottrell  munchkinrulz@gmail.com 

Wild Frontier Sue Bottroff 8293 3208  

Yorke Promenaders Scotty Scott 041 9864 748  scotty.scott@internode.on.net  

SACA Jeff Seidel  jeff.seidel@bigpond.com 

SARDA Shirley Bates 8264 5899  shirley_b3@bigpond.com  

State Convention 

Convenor 

April Nicholls 043 3999 362 power6au@yahoo.com 

The South Australian Square Dance Society Inc.  

Executive Committee 

President Murray Dempsey 0468560782 Kar_mur@live.com.au 

Vice President Diana Waters  0415289300  witta_wirra@bigpond.com 

Secretary Pauline Ottaway sasds.sec@gmail.com 

Membership  Karen Dempsey  Kar_mur@live.com.au 

Treasurer Don Stephens 0419846935 jandon21@bigpond.com 

Publicity Officer Graham  Burgan 0427973226  grburgan@mail.com  

Round Up Editor Stephen Janes 0410009382 sasds.roundup@gmail.com 

mailto:sasds.roundup@gmail.com

